


Due process requires just and fair treatment of all parties.

The Florida Public Service Commission is tasked with making sure that Florida’s consumers receive some of their most
essential services. Access to life-saving electricity is at risk when rate decisions prioritize corporate profits over the needs
of Florida families. Please ensure that the full technical hearings take place and that the merits of FPL’s rate request and
associated impacts on residential customers are given full consideration.

Sincerely,

Kris Lacy

15103 Craggy CIiff St
Tampa, FL



